I am writing to express my great gratitude for your sponsorship to me to attend the ARVO 2011 annual meeting at Fort Lauderdale, FL. The meeting has been an exciting and fulfilling experience to me. As a first-time attendee, I was able to meet with experts in the field as well as peers at the same stage of my career and had stimulating discussion with them. I especially enjoyed the discussions with scientists in the field of lipid metabolism in retina. I believe my career will greatly

benefit from my fruitful experience at the meeting. All these would not be possible without your kind sponsorship. I would like to thank you again for the opportunity to attend this wonderful meeting. Your continuous support to young scientists will certainly bring more energy into retina-related research.